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7/22/2021 
 

 
 
Re: Refresco Beverages – NSF Letter of Good Standing 

 
 
To Whom it May Concern, 
 
Refresco Beverages is currently undergoing its annual monitoring and is considered to be in good standing with 
the Non-GMO Project Certification. 
 
Refresco Beverages Non-GMO Project certificates for all Waterloo products may be considered current for an 
additional three months past the issue date of this letter, or until a subsequent Certificate of Verification is issued, 
whichever occurs first.  
 
 
If you have further questions or concerns please contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mark Owens 
 
Account Manager | NSF Consumer Values Verified 
Tel: +1-720-830-6430 | Email: mowens@nsf.org  

NSF Boulder| 1495 Canyon Blvd, Suite 220 | Boulder, CO | 80302  
 

  
 


